
 

May 6– Golden Age Dinner; Youth help serve 

May 20– Youth Meeting 6 pm to 8 pm 

May 27– Youth Hiking Trip 

May TBA– Service Project with YWAM 

June 9– Pool Party at Ruth and Susie’s 3pm 

June 10– Youth Meeting 6 pm to 8 pm 

June 17 to 22– Boston Service Project 

July 15– Youth Meeting 6 pm to 8 pm 

July 21 to 26– National Youth Conference 

July 29– Youth Lead Sunday Worship 

August 12– Youth Meeting 6 to 8 pm 

August 30 to September 3– Youth Beach Retreat 

 

 

 

 
Special points of inter-
est: 

If you wish to be a Volun-

teer with our youth 

please let one of the youth 

leaders know.  Volunteers 

not only give spiritual 

support to the youth but 

will also help with snacks 

and if able to help with 

events and fundraisers. 

What are the Youth up too? 

May-August  2018 

 
Youth Leaders:  Rachel Moyer and Melissa Wilson 

 

National Youth Conference 
July 21 to 26 in Fort Collins, CO 

 

NYC is a nation wide Church of the Breth-

ren youth conference where youth make 

new connections and learn more about 

God.  The theme for this year is “Bound to-

gether; Clothed in Christ” with the scripture 

Colossians 3:12-15.  There will be guest 

speakers, service projects, small groups,  

workshops, hiking in the Rocky Mountains, 

and more.  Those attending this year are:  

Weston Fouch, Cate Liskey, Seth Diamond, 

and Crystal Liskey. 



Since the last newsletter, our youth group has done many activities together. We 

have had a Super Bowl Party at the Dubble’s, youth group with mentors, gone to a 

Crowder concert, and an escape room, just to name a few. Our president and vice 

president (Weston and Abby) went to Roundtable Virginia for a youth district event. 

Rachel, Paige and I also went to a service project in the Sinking Springs area to help 

women in third-world countries. Afterwards, we participated in an Amazing Race 

game, which we are happily going to test in our own youth group sometime this sum-

mer. Finally, our group hosted a taco bar on Sunday April 22, as a thank you for all 

the support we have gotten these past few months. We are all excited for upcoming 

events and can’t wait to share them with the congregation. Thanks for all your con-

tinued support!         

 

Youth Historian,    

Cate Liskey  

In this newsletter we will learn about Paige Thomas. Paige 

is the treasurer in our youth group. She is thirteen years old 

and plays basketball, soccer, and runs cross country. Paige 

plays all these sports for ELCO and plays soccer for Lebco as 

well. Paige likes youth group because she feels like it is a 

second family to her. She can share her thoughts and ideas, 

and her love for God. The group really clicks together and 

she loves spending time with us. Youth group gives her a 

family outside of school.  

 

  

Get To Know The Youth 


